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Dear Prospective Staff Member, 

 
Thank you for your interest in becoming a part of the 2015 Buffalo Trail Scout 

Ranch staff!  Opportunities abound at BTSR, one of the largest Boy Scout 
camps in the nation!  And, before you know it, it will be time to begin yet 
another exciting summer at BTSR. 

  
Campers and adults alike have come to expect nothing but quality and 

excellence from BTSR and from our staff, and that is exactly what they get!  
Here is what one leader had to say about their Troop’s experience at BTSR: 
 
“I have been to other Scout camps in Texas, New Mexico, Colorado, and 
Arkansas.  Bottom line is that it is the staff that makes a difference in 
terms of success of a camp.  You undoubtedly have the best staff I have 

ever seen at a Scout camp.  They were enthusiastic, engaged, and 
genuinely seemed to care about the Scouts in attendance.  

Congratulations on a fine camp and a great staff.  We are already 
planning to return…” 

 

Think about that.  The BEST staff he has ever seen.  THAT is exactly what we 
are looking for in putting together our staff every year!  Do you have what it 

takes?  Can you help deliver a program and an experience that will elicit the 
type of response expressed above? 
 

If the answer is YES, and you feel ready to become a part of this team, please 
fill out the enclosed application and get it back to my office as soon as you can.  
Positions fill up quickly, so don’t delay! 

 
I thank you for your interest in becoming a part of the finest summer camp 

staff for the best Scout camp in the nation!  I look forward to receiving your 
application and visiting with you soon. 
 

Yours in Scouting, 
 
Mark Richardson 

Camp Director 


